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The City of Rocklin is processing the below referenced application(s) for project approval.  The request is now being 
reviewed for compliance with the requirements and regulations of relevant City, State, and Federal agencies, and Utility 
providers. Once any issues have been resolved a hearing date will be set and public notice provided to alert neighbors and 
interested parties of the hearing date, availability of project information, the opportunity to comment on the project. 
 
Application Received: December 21, 2023 
 
Project Name and Requested Approvals:  

Pacific Street Apartments 
 

BARRO Zone (BZ2023-0002) 

• Design Review 
• Use Permit 

 
Staff Description of Project:   
 

The project is a request for a Design Review and Use Permit to construct a multifamily project pursuant to the Business 
Attraction, Retention, and Revitalization (BARRO) Overlay Zone. 
 
The proposed development is a 110-unit multifamily community on six (6) parcels totaling approximately 2.9 acres. The 
project proposes a mix of one, two, and three-bedroom units in four (4) three-story apartment buildings, as well as a 
two-story leasing and amenity building, arranged around the site. The project will also develop a public parking lot on 
the parcel adjacent to Railroad Avenue that residents of the project would be able to also utilize via a parking permit 
(details to be determined). An existing public alley through the site is to be abandoned and incorporated into the 
development area. 
 
The project would be fully affordable and would help the City to meet its Regional Housing Needs Assessment (RHNA) 
requirements mandated by the State of California. The development is a joint venture between Community Housing 
Works (developer) and the City of Rocklin on land which is primarily owned by the City.  The City would retain 
ownership of the land and the applicant will build and operate the project. 
 

Location:   
 

The property is an approximately 2.9-acre site bounded by Pacific Street to the east, Pine Street to the north, Railroad 
Avenue to the west, and Oak Street to the south. The site consists of Assessor Parcel Numbers (APNs) 010-121-001 
(1.38 acres), -002 (0.08 acre), -004 (0.15 acre), -005 (0.22 acre), -006 (0.15 acre), and 010-040-039 (0.91 acre).  
 

Land Use Designation(s)/Zoning: 

The property is designated Mixed Use (MU) in the Rocklin General Plan. The property is zoned a combination of C-2 and 
C-4 and is located within the BARRO Overlay Zone. 
 
This project _   does / _ XX  does not require modification or change of the land use designations and regulations 
currently applicable to the project site. 
 

Compliance with the California Environmental Quality Act: 



A preliminary review of this project pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) has tentatively 
identified a Categorical Exemption as the appropriate level of environmental review for this project.  

Applicant & Property Owner: 

APNs 010-121-001, -002, -004, -005, and 010-040-039 are owned by the City of Rocklin. APN 010-121-006 is owned by 
Community HousingWorks (CHW). The applicant is CHW, c/o Anna Slaby. 

Attached Information: 

For additional detail, please visit the following link:  

https://www.rocklin.ca.us/post/ 

https://www.rocklin.ca.us/post/
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